
CANTON BIBLE INSTITUTE 

BALTIMORE, MD. 

Mr. George Trautner,President 
United Evangelical Church Council 
East Ave. and Dillon st. 
Baltimore, Md. 

Dear Mr. Trautner: 

August 1 1 1935. 

Kindl~ express to the members of United 
Church Council the sincere appreciation of the Canton Bible 
Institute for the use of the school hall for its class 
sessions on Monday eveni_gs during this past year. 

The faculty and school officers are 
grateful for this privilege and feel that the school term 

- ·-• -- - recently closed has been full of spiritual inspiration 
for those attending. :o c arges are made for the courses 
given however volu_-r1ta- contributions have been suf'ficient 
to enable us to me3~ all obligations and still leave a 
snall balance in our treasury. 

e are enclosing fifteen dollars for 
Tinited Church in recognition of its kindnesses toward us, 

eir-g thankful to Go~ that Be has made this possible. 

=111 you speak to the Church Council 
embers regarding an extension of this same privilege for 
~ next school tPrm beginning the first Monfay in October? 

ill appreciate your early attention to this request in 
rder that we may complete our plans for reopening. 

Cordially yours., 



CANTON BIBLE I NSTITUTE 

BALTIMORE, MD. 

June 20, 1934 

Mr. George P. Mueller, President 
United Evangelical Church Council 
East Ave. & Dillon Street 
Baltimore, Maryland 

Dear Mr. Mueller: 

Kindlv exnres s t o t he members of the Chnrch Counc:!l 
of United Church the sincere appreciation of the Canton 
Bible Institute for making available the school hall at East 
Ave. and Dillon St. for the holding of class sessions on 
Monday evenings from March 12 to June 11. 

This short term session ,inst ended has been 
wonderful for its inspiration and knowledge gained by those 
a ttending. The average attendance was more 100 each Monday 
evening. No charges are made for the conrses given . How­
ever free will contributions from those attending amo,,nted 
to $ 38.00. After payment of all expenses for printing, 
postage, speaker's traveling expenses, etc. the Ins ti t,,te 
finds it po s sible to contrib11te ~~10.00 to United Church. 

We are thankful to God for His blessing !bn t h is 
mari.ner and gladly tender the enclosed check as a token of 
our ap preciation. 

We are wondering if the Council mPmbers would 
grant the same privilege to the I nstitute for its next term 
beginning Monday October 1, and ending May 13, 1935. VVon_ld 
it be p os sible for yon to bring t h is to trie ir att ention at 
the next reg,1lar boar d t"1°etirg i n order tbat we may complete 

r ;::- ~ans f'or 1; e f' 1t11re terT"!. 

The extension of the privilege of iising the school 
hall each Monday evening will be greatly appreci a ted. 

Sincerely yours, , 

:_ju_~ /h. ~a-c.-L 
Secretary 
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